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Important Notice: TCC EZLINK Email Service Will Be Decommissioned
Dear Valued Customer,

This is notice that as of January 1, 2026, Tuckersmith Communications Co-operative (TCC) will
no longer support ezlink.on.ca & ezlink.ca email addresses. This decision allows us to focus on
providing you with the most advanced communication services in other areas.

To ensure a smooth transition, we encourage you to set up a new personal or business email
account much in advance of this date. Popular free email providers like Gmail, Hotmail, and
Outlook offer reliable and user-friendly options to meet your needs.

What You Need to Do:

1. Sign Up for a New Email Address
Explore platforms such as: Google Gmail: Create an account here or Microsoft
Outlook/Hotmail: Sign up here.

2. Update Your Contacts and Subscriptions
Notify your contacts and update your email address on important accounts (e.g.,
banking, billing, and subscriptions).

3. Back Up Important Emails
Save any emails or attachments from your ezlink.on.ca / ezlink.ca account that you wish
to keep.

4. Set Up Mail Forwarding
Once you have created your new email account, TCC is happy to assist in forwarding
your incoming emails from your ezlink.on.ca / ezlink.ca address to your new account for
a period of 6 months.

Need Assistance?
We understand that transitioning to a new email platform can be challenging. TCC is here to
help. Please contact us at with any questions or concerns as you navigate this process.

Thank you for your understanding as we make this change. We are committed to supporting
you through this transition and continuing to provide excellent service.

Tuckersmith Communications Co-Operative
Customer Service

519-606-2211

tcc@tcc.on.ca
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https://accounts.google.com/signup
https://outlook.live.com/owa

